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Mary Lynn Thompson <mlthompson1130@gmail.com> Wed, Jun 8, 2022 at 5:20 PM
To: rob.zuber@state.co.us

As a concerned Weld County resident ..please do all you can to stop this!! 
I love to watch the eagles in this area! 

A sand and and gravel mining and processing plant is being proposed in Weld County along the Big 
Thompson River. 
Located at 54th St. Road and CR396. This area is directly across from the Dos Rios neighborhood and 
immediately next to the Big Thompson River. There are bald eagle nests on the proposed land and a 
conservation area next to the proposed project.
The significant impact of noise, dust, dirt, large trucks on the residential roads and disruption to wildlife would 
be devastating

Zuber - DNR, Rob <rob.zuber@state.co.us> Thu, Jun 9, 2022 at 8:35 AM
To: Mary Lynn Thompson <mlthompson1130@gmail.com>
Cc: Michael Cunningham - DNR <michaela.cunningham@state.co.us>

Good morning.

Thank you for your interest in the Two Rivers Project.  Please see my attached letter.

Rob

Rob Zuber, P.E. 
Environmental Protection Specialist
Active Mines Regulatory Program

I am working remotely and can be reached by cell at 720.601.2276. 
Physical Address: 
1313 Sherman Street, Room 215
Denver, CO  80203
Mailing Address: 
Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety, Room 215
1001 East 62nd Avenue
Denver, CO  80216
rob.zuber@state.co.us  |  http://drms.colorado.gov 
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